A Walk to Remember...

The Red Barn

In 1965 Carnduff held a 3 day Jubilee Homecoming Celebration. As part of the festivities, an old-time barn-raising bee, typical of the hard work and cooperation of the pioneers was held. It began on Monday morning of the celebrations on Broadway with everyone pounding a nail or two and ended early in the evening with Premier Manning skilfully driving the last spike. Names of those who took part have been burned into the wood in the interior.

The barn was placed in Memorial Park to serve as a picnic kitchen and as a permanent reminder of the celebration. It was completed with red paid and a weather vain on top. Orvil Swayze was in charge of construction.

